

November, 2023

Follow us on Facebook



Visit our website at OPBLESSING.ORG

## **Annual Christmas Toy Day!**

On Saturday, December 9th, from 9am to Noon, we will host our annual Christmas Toy Day to help families have a happy Christmas. On our Toy day, parents will come, pick out toys for their kids, and take them home to put under the tree. But we need your help! We are looking for new toys for boys and girls ages 2-14. We will be receiving donations up through Friday, December 8th. Please call first before you come to make sure someone will be at the office, 708-597-6326.

If you have any questions, call Marsha at 708-218-2130.





Thank you to United Methodist Church, New Lenox, their men's ministry and gleaning ministry for donating over 3,000 pounds of potatoes for the second year in a row. This is such a great help in feeding our neighbors.







Nathan Hale Primary School collected over 850 pounds of non-perishable food for us to distribute this holiday season.

Thank you to the students, staff, and families.

## **October Statistics**

Heads of Households	813
Lo altri de calla	2524
Individuals	2524
New Clients	144
New Cheries	144
Prayed with	770
Trayea with	770
Professions of Faith	8
	· ·

Our thanks again to St. Paul Lutheran Church for hosting the Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser in September. Everything was lovely, from the fresh flowers on the table to the many desserts to round off the dinner. The food was great and everyone had a very nice time visiting with friends and family.

The money raised was a great help.















A huge thank you goes out to Menasha Corporation, Alsip, and the Menasha Corporation Foundation for their generous donation. Thanks to all the staff at the Alsip location for making this possible.

